From: Meabhann Crowe

Sent: Thursday 6 April 2023 15:10

To: Niamh Thornton [

Cc: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: 201050a-Umma More Wind Farm SID -ABP-316051

Niamh,

| refer to the proposed Umma More renewable energy development and the Strategic Infrastructure
Development (SID) application lodged with An Bord Pleanila on the 10th of March 2023. It has come to our
attention that there is a discrepancy in the identification of participating properties contained within the
shadow flicker assessment piece of Chapter 5 of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) as
lodged, the issue arises due to a formatting error in Table 5-9 of the EIAR.

The attached letter and briefing note has been prepared by MKO to address this error. We would ask that this
is shared with the Inspector. Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,
Meabhann Crowe

Meabhann Crowe, MRTPI
Project Planner

MKO
Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84

Offices in Galway and Dublin
mkoireland.ie | +353 (0)91 735 611
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